
Girnhill Infant School will be celebrating 
Red Nose Day on Friday 17th March 2023.  

This will be a non-uniform day/children can 
wear red themed clothing.  

If families would like to make a donation 
please see our school JustGiving page at: 
www.justgiving.com/rednoseday23-girnhill-infant-school 

The fundraising total will go towards     
helping lots of people and charities.  


